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I oppose because property taxes are already way too high and business is slow right 

now and we’re already paying 3% to the city and 1.5% to the state ( which we didn’t 

have to years ago ) out-of-pocket which we cannot collect from the renters, so if it 

can be left alone the way it is right now that would be nice and helpful for a small 

business owner. Thank you. 

 


